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A SAFER RIDE2SCHOOL FOR ALL VICTORIAN STUDENTS 
The Andrews Labor Government is encouraging more students to get on their bikes, walk, skateboard or scoot to 
school safely with a popular program set to stay. 

Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence announcing the continuation of the popular Bicycle Network run 
Ride2School program. 

The Labor Government is investing $1.4 million to continue the partnership, which aims to make riding to school a 
safer and more attractive mode of transport for students and funding will be prioritised for disadvantaged schools 
so every child in Victoria has the opportunity for a healthy start to the school day. 

The funding boost also includes an initiative to encourage and reward schools to establish specially designated 
routes and bike education so students can ride safely to school.  

This year alone more than 400 Victorian schools took part in Ride2School Day on Friday March 25 and nationally 
almost 358,000 students participated in it, getting to school in a way that keeps them active, energised and ready 
to learn at the start of the day.  

Studies show that one in four children are not getting enough exercise and an early ride or walk to school is a great 
way to ensure students are energised and ready to start learning from the first bell.  

The Government’s support of the Ride2School program is in addition to the $24.2 million Active Schools initiative 
that builds on existing programs and funding to boost support and resources for schools to get kids moving. 

Schools participating in the program have approximately 13 per cent more students walking and riding to school 
when compared to non-participating schools.  

The Ride2School program has encouraged thousands of students get on their bikes since 2006, and also promotes 
the importance of bicycle safety – wearing helmets when riding and keeping aware of other users of roads and 
footpaths.  

Bicycle Network delivers the Ride2School program, including the National Ride2School Day across Australia, and 
for more information about the program, visit bicyclenetwork.com.au. 

Quote attributable to Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence 

“The students who take part in the Ride2School Program are showing all Victorians a safe and healthy way to get 
active in their local community.”  

Quote attributable to Minister for Roads and Road Safety Ben Carroll  

“We know the benefits of staying active and this program will help our youngest Victorians walk or ride to school 
safely.”  

Quote attributable to Bicycle Network General Manager Operations Rebecca Lane 

“Through a new focus on bike ed the Ride2School program is going to make sure thousands of Victorians grow up 
knowing the joy and convenience of life on two wheels.” 

http://www.bicyclenetwork.com.au/

